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City of Long Beach 
Working Together to Serve 

Memorandum 

R-20 

July 12,2005 

Honorable Mayor and City Council 

Councilmember Val Lerch, Chair, Public Safety Committee 

SCHOOL CROSSING GUARD OPTIMIZATION STUDY 

The Public Safety Committee, at its meeting held June 20,2005, considered the 
above subject. 

It is the recommendation of the Committee to the City Council that the 
communications relating to the School Crossing Guard Optimization Study be 
received and the recommendations of the Pedestrian Safety Advisory Committee 
adopted, with the exceptions of Number 4 (Palo Verde Avenue and Willow 
Street) and Number 8 ( 6 ~  Street and Daisy Avenue) to be withdrawn for further 
review. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Councilmember Val Lerch, Chair 

Prepared by: 
Martha Cobb 

Unanimous vote 
Absent: None 
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